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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  Applicant(s), Adjacent Property Owners & Referral Agencies 

 

FROM: Ryan Kacirek, AICP, Planner I 

 

DATE:  June 9, 2020 

 

RE:  Rescheduling of Public Hearing for Docket SU-20-0002: Ward Agricultural 

Structures 

 

Please be informed that the Planning Commission hearing for Docket SU-20-0002 Ward 

Agricultural Structures has been rescheduled from June 17, 2020 to July 15, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. The 

Planning Commission hearing will be held virtually. Information regarding how to participate in this 

virtual meeting will be available on the Planning Commission webpage at www.boco.org/PC in 

advance of the meeting. Please see additional information about the docket below. 

 

Docket SU-20-0002: Ward Agricultural Structures 

Special Review and Site-Specific Development Plan to allow for the permitting of an existing 3,200- 

square-foot agricultural structure and the construction of a second 3,200-square-foot agricultural 

structure on a 39.58-acre parcel with 30,326 square feet of existing structures. The application is 

submitted by Tom Ward. The proposal is in the Rural Residential (RR) zoning district at 2300 75th 

Street, approximately .88 miles northeast of the intersection of 75th street and Arapahoe Road, in 

Section 25, Township 1N, Range 70W. 

 

There will be opportunity to provide public comment remotely on this agenda item during the virtual 

Public Hearing. Written comments may be emailed to planner@bouldercounty.org or mailed to the 

Community Planning & Permitting Department, PO Box 471, Boulder, CO 80306. Please reference 

the docket number in your communication. You may call 303-441-3930 or email 

planner@bouldercounty.org for more information. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 720-564-2629 or via email at 

rkacirek@bouldercounty.org. 

 

Thank you. 
 


